MEMORANDUM

TO:
Ed Massey, Chairperson

Board Members

FROM:

Randy Poe



Superintendent
DATE:
May 30, 2017
RE:
District Summer Leadership Conference 2017
I recommend the board approve the District Summer Leadership Conference 2017 to be held in Louisville, on July 25, 26, 2017.  This year’s conference will be funded through the Boone County Education Foundation, as presented.
